COMMUNICATION - C4

Council — September 29, 2020
Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing)
Report No. 39, Item 4

From: Louise Wang ||| | EGN-

Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 6:09 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

cc I

Subject: [External] Offical Plan Amendment File OP.08.017

Good afternoon
We live at-Vittorio De Luca Dr. Vaughan.
Regarding subject land of 7553 Islington Ave. and 150 Bruce Street, our answer is “No”. because:
1. That area is forest area and we would like to keep more trees around, especially there are
many private business close to highway 427 already.
2. For safe matter, we won't like more high buildings around and more population increased.

Thank you for your time and understanding

Thank you

Louise Wang





